
July 2024 

Dear Parents, 

The Scotus Cafeteria is using the Power School Lunch Program for the upcoming 2024-2025 school year. 
This system works best if your child's account has a positive balance with payments due by the 15'11 of the 
month. 

By using the Power School program, you will be able to track your child's activity for lunch/ala carte, all 
inclusive, in that child's account. This system also carries over any remaining balance to your child's next 
school year. Only out-going students will receive a refund check at the end of the school year or at 
departure. Infonnation is being sent to new families on how to log into the Power School site. 

Scotus' first lunch day will be Friday, August 16th
• with ala carte food and drink options available for 

purchase. Students must have a positive account balance in order to make these purchases. This also 
includes milk purchases for students carrying a sack lunch. The first payment is due August 1st and all 
remaining due dates of the different payment plans are listed on the back of this letter. The price for lunch 
will be $3.75 per meal. Please see the payment plans on the following page. 

New: Please watch for information on our new credit card payment option, there will be 
updates soon. 

Students may bring payments to the St. Bonaventure central office, the Scotus Central Catholic central 
office or payments may be mailed to Scotus Cafeteria, % Shelly Adams, 1554 18th Ave., Columbus, NE 
68601. Make checks payable to Scotus Cafeteria and list your child(ren)'s name(s) in the memo section and 

indicate amount for each. Do not include lunch money with tuition. 

Enclosed is a copy of our Meal Charge Policy, you will also find a copy of this policy in your Student 
Handbook. 

Thank you for your cooperation and please call me if you have any questions at 402-564-7165 ext# 153. 

Sincerely, 

Shelly Adams 
Nutrition Services Account Manager 
sadams@colcath.org 




















